
Statement from the Executive on
Covid-19 response

The Executive has agreed to introduce a package of measures in the weeks
ahead to do everything we can to mitigate against the worst effects of
Covid-19 and protect the most vulnerable in society.

It’s a national effort to win
coronavirus fight, we all have crucial
part to play

Article by Chief Scientific Adviser Sir Patrick Vallance.

Important Notice : Weekly ward
surgeries #dundeewestend

Normally, my Monday West End Ward surgeries would be taking place later today
at Harris Academy and the Mitchell Street Centre.

After much thought, I have taken the decision to suspend surgeries with
effect  from  today,  given  the  on-going  situation  concerning  Coronavirus
disease (COVID-19).

I am very conscious that many of the residents who attend the three surgeries
I run every week are elderly and at higher risk.   

It makes no sense to hold public surgeries when all residents can contact me
in other ways and residents are very welcome to call me at home on Dundee
459378 or by e-mail at surgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk.

I feel sure residents will agree this is a responsible decision given the
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present health emergency and I will review matters in the coming weeks.

Temporary Traffic Order – Smellies
Lane

From Dundee City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 -SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of road safety improvement works
being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Smellies Lane
(at its junction with Lochee Road), Dundee

This notice comes into effect on Monday 16 March for 5 working days.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Polepark Road / Brewery
Lane.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council

Medicines and Covid-19

A message from the Chief Pharmaceutical Officer Cathy Harrison:
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